The Court School Newsletter

THE COURT SCHOOL

September / Medi 2023

Important dates:

29/9/23 - Macmillan Coffee Morning 24/10/23 - Parents and Carers meet up 17/11/23 - INSET day

DOSBARTH GWDIHW





The pupils in Dosbarth Gwdihw have been learning all about France. They took a virtual trip to France and enjoyed tasting all the lovely French bread. The boys showed us just how creative they can be when they made their own Eiffel Towers.

Bien joué.

DOSBARTH CADNO

The pupils in Dosbarth Cadno have had a brilliant start to the term and are really showing us how well they can manage their emotions. They have been listening to Charlie and the Chocolate factory.

They enjoyed a trip out to Jump .

Daliwch ati Cadno.



DOSBARTH DRAENOG





Dosbarth Draenog worked hard to develop their own class charter after learning all about UNICEF's Rights of the Child. They discussed the rights and decided which ones they thought were most important in school. To learn more visit: www.unicef.org.uk

Important Information

School Day
9:10am to 3:10pm

www.thecourtschool.co.uk
Twitter/X: @courtschool

029 20752713

Attendance

Please contact Mrs Gudgeon in the school office to let us know if your child will not be attending school that day.

Safeguarding

Our designated safeguarding
officers are:
Rhian Hartwell
Ross Fitzpatrick
Caroline Joy
Jamyn Beesley

Please contact them if you have any concerns relating to child protection or safeguarding.

Core Values

Our core values underpin everything we do here at The Court School.

- Keep everyone safe
- Communicate effectively
- Stay positive
 - Be flexible
- Respect our differences
- Maintain high expectations



Macmillan Coffee Morning

Staff and pupils like to support the Macmillan Coffee morning every year. This year we held a staff bake-off competion. The prize of best bake was hotly contested with Mr Walters coming out on top.





The children enjoyed their chance to attend the coffee morning and we want to say a HUGE thank you for all of you donations. We know that several of our families have been touched in some way by cancer so it's always a charity we try to support.

In total we raised £110.00

Well done everybody.

DOSBARTH PRY-COPYN





The boys have all settled well in Pry-Copyn and have made strong friendships really quickly. They enjoyed a trip out to Funtastic and the staff were really impressed with how they followed instructions.

They'll definitely be going on more trips this term.

DOSBARTH ROBIN GOCH



The pupils in Robin Goch really enjoyed making Pizzas as part of our European day of languages. they learnt about Italy and then attempted to make the world's best pizza.

Ymdrech arbennig.



DOSBARTH BROGA





Dosbarth Broga were lucky enough to go the Variety Club Beach Party at Barry Island. The had an amazing time building sandcastles and eating fish and chips. The pupils represented The Court School amazingly and staff from all other special schools in the area were really impressed. Da iawn Broga.

The Court School v Whitchurch High

An amazing performance by the school football team in the first match of the 23/24 season. Everyone has been training at lunch and break times and managed to draw 3-3 against a very experienced side.



Person Centered Reviews and IDPs

Mrs Caroline Joy is going to be absent from work for the next couple of months. Mr Neil Purcell will be conducting all Person Centered Reviews and IDP meetings in her absence.

Please contact him with any questions - 07458079250